
Newly-opened full service non-profit
small animal vet practice looking for

Part-Time Veterinarian 
to work in a harmonious, caring and

customer-focused team environment.
Clinic located in downtown Roseburg.
Candidates must have active OVMA
license; wage competitive and hours

flexible. Please call Jim at 
(541) 735-8800 for information.


